
 

Standing Advisory Council on Religious Education  

1st July 2021  
                  Report of the Deputy Chief Executive and Director for Families and 

Communities  

 An Update on NASACRE  

  

1 Purpose of Report  

  

1.1 To present members of SACRE with a brief update on key issues that have developed 

or arisen since the last meeting of SACRE.  
  

2 Summary  

  

2.1 Members of SACRE will receive a brief report on a number of NASACRE issues. These 

are matters on which it is appropriate to brief members of SACRE.  
  

3 Recommendation  

  

3.1 That members of SACRE receive the report and note the contents  
  

4 Background  

  

4.1 NASACRE is the national body of SACRE’s.  National meetings and conferences are 

held to which members of SACRE are invited and encouraged to attend. Michael 

Metcalf and Mary Gale attended the virtual conference held on May 24th 2021. Issues 

were discussed which have local or national importance for RE.  
  

4.2 Members will be briefed on any key developments including feedback from the 

conference.  
   

5 Equal Opportunities  

  

5.1 This report has been prepared in accordance with the County Council’s policies on 

equal opportunities.  
  

6 Financial implications  

  

6.1 Financial implications may be raised by individual items.  These have been dealt with 

elsewhere or will be raised at future meetings of SACRE.  
  

 Contact Officer:      Mary Gale                            0781637487 

 

 

 

 

 

 


